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Beth Cobb <bcobb@ewsd.org>

library book
Tamara Parks <tparks@ewsd.org> Fri, Jan 14, 2022 at 9:51 AM
To: Kevin & Laina Cummings <knlcummings@yahoo.com>
Cc: evonnagy@ewsd.org, bcobb@ewsd.org

Good Morning Mr. and Mrs. Cummings,

We have received your reconsideration form and letter. The letter and form will be included in the current reconsideration
process regarding the Gender Queer book. We will reach out to you with the decision when the procedure is complete. If
you have any questions about the procedure, I can call you this afternoon.

Tamara Parks
[Quoted text hidden]
--
Tamara L. Parks
Principal of Teaching & Learning
Essex High School, VT
Pronouns: she, her, hers
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